
 
 

 

 

 

  Market report for Friday, May 17, 2024.We sold 400 head of weighup cattle. This weighup market continues to be 

hot, several dollars higher than a week ago! Top end of the feeding cows were $138-$149. High yielding slaughter 

cows were $121-$147. Lower yielding cows were $119-$138. Good, young cows were $165-$189. Heiferettes were 

$164-$204. On a light run of big bulls the market was $145-$159 and cutting bulls were $185-$215. We had a fancy 

Brown Swiss nurse cow from Mike Bannan with a young calf at side bring $4450. A handful of older aged cows 

with nice calves at side bring $2800-$3200. We want to again say thanks to our consignors, crew and buyers for 

another successful week. We will be off next Friday, May 24th in observance of Memorial Day, but will be back 

May 31st  selling weighup & feeder cattle!  
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